
 
 

 

 

 

 

July 27, 2018 

 

 

 

Mark and Lynn, 

 

  

I am writing this letter to thank you for your outstanding work on the Eastern Iowa Commuter 

Bus RFP Project. Your transportation expertise and attention to detail were tremendously 

valuable to Windstar Lines. 

 

This RFP had a lot of requirements that were new to us.  Your knowledge of government funded 

programs was instrumental to Windstar Lines receiving the winning bid.  With your 

communication and organizational skills, it made this large project seem more manageable.   

 

Again, I would like to express my sincere thanks for your contributions to our successful 

proposal. I look forward to the opportunity to work together again. 

  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

Patrick Greteman 

Vice President 

Windstar Lines, Inc. 

 


